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The Massachusetts Institute of Technology is committed to the
principle of equal opportunity in education and employment. The
Institute prohibits discrimination against individuals on the basis
of race, color, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, pregnancy,
religion, disability, age, genetic information, veteran status, or
national or ethnic origin in the administration of its educational
policies, admissions policies, employment policies, scholarship
and loan programs, and other Institute administered programs and
activities; the Institute may, however, favor US citizens or residents
in admissions and nancial aid.

The Vice President for Human Resources is designated as the
Institute's Equal Opportunity Ocer. Inquiries concerning
the Institute's policies, compliance with applicable laws,
statutes, and regulations, and complaints may be directed to
Ramona Allen, Vice President for Human Resources, Building
NE49-5000, 617-324-5675. In addition, inquiries about Title
IX (which prohibits discrimination on the basis of sex) may be
directed to the Institute's Title IX Coordinator, Sarah Rankin,
Room W31-223, 617-324-7526, titleIX@mit.edu. Information
about the grievance procedures and process for discrimination
and discriminatory harassment, including how to report or le
a complaint of sex discrimination, how to report or le a formal
complaint of sexual harassment, and how MIT will respond is
available at idhr.mit.edu. Inquiries about the laws and about
compliance may also be directed to the United States Department of
Education, Oce for Civil Rights, Region I, 5 Post Oce Square, 8th
Floor, Boston, MA 02109-3921, 617-289-0111, OCR.Boston@ed.gov.
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